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MEMORANDUM 2016-17/16
To: Members of the Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering
cc: Cheryl Regehr, Vice President and Provost

Chairs and Directors

From: Cristina Amon, Dean, Faculty of Applied Science & Engineering
Daniel Haas, Dean, Faculty of Dentistry
Trevor Young, Dean, Faculty of Medicine

Date: May 8, 2017
Re: Search for Director, Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering

(a) Announcement of Advisory Committee Membership
(b) Call for Nominations

Professor Chris Yip’s term as Director, Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering will be
ending on June 30, 2017. In accordance with the Policy on Appointment of Academic
Administrators and following a Call for Nominations on March 31, 2017 the following Advisory
Committee has been established to recommend the selection of a Director for the Institute of
Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering:

Professor Grant Allen, Chair, Department of Chemical Engineering and Applied Chemistry
Professor Cristina Amon, Dean, Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering (Chair)
Professor Ben Ganss, Vice-Dean Research, Faculty of Dentistry

Professor Penney Gilbert, IBBME

Professor Dawn Kilkenny, Teaching Stream, IBBME

Professor Alan Moody, Chair, Department of Medical Imaging

Mr. Ben Ouyang, Graduate Student, IBBME

Mr. Wilson Poon, Graduate Student, IBBME

Professor Milica Radisic, IBBME and Chemical Engineering and Applied Chemistry
Professor Craig Simmons, Mechanical and Industrial Engineering and IBBME

Ms. Nefeteria Wickham, Administrative Staff, IBBME

Professor Trevor Young, Dean, Faculty of Medicine (Co-Chair)

The Committee welcomes nominations for the position of Director. Nominations, along with
the justification for them, should be submitted to the attention of the Dean by email:
dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca by Friday, May 19, 2017.
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